
  

This is a good school (Ofsted 2013) 

 

ST. PAUL’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Farmfield Drive, Beechwood, Prenton, Wirral, CH437TE 

Tel: 0151 652 7828 
Fax: 0151 653 9052 

E-mail: schooloffice@stpauls.wirral.sch.uk 
Website: www.stpauls.wirral.sch.uk  

Headteacher: Mrs C Fenna B.Ed. 
 

 
 
 
4th April 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Just a few details about activities taking place before we break up on 13th April.  
 
Holy Week 
On Monday 10th April Foundation Stage and KS1 will present the story of Palm Sunday. This will 
be at 9 o’clock in the school hall and parents are welcome to attend. At 9.15 on Thursday 13th 
April the whole school will attend a service in church to celebrate Maundy Thursday. This will be 
followed, at 11 o’clock, by Stations of the Cross presented by KS2. Again, parents are welcome to 
attend this presentation which will take place in the church. 
 
Other events 
Parents of Twos and Foundation children are invited to attend an Easter craft workshop in the hall 
from 9.15 on Tuesday 11th April. Come along and work with your child to produce Easter crafts to 
take home. 
At 11 o’clock on Thursday 13th April, all Twos parents are invited to a coffee morning to chat with 
Amy and Rachel and to look at their child’s learning journey. 
At 2.30 on Thursday 13th April all parents and carers are invited to attend an Easter Bonnet 
Parade in the school hall. Please note this is not an event for unaccompanied secondary school 
children. If older children wish to attend, they must be accompanied by their parent otherwise they 
will be refused admittance. 
School then closes for the Easter holiday at 3.15 on Thursday 13th April and reopens at 8.55 on 
Monday 24th April. 
 
Finally, I can confirm the rumour that Mrs Brice is indeed expecting a baby in August. We are all 
delighted for her and her husband and I know she will make a wonderful mum. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs C Fenna 
Headteacher 
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